
 

                                          25 May 2023  

Notice Regarding Class Party 
 

 

Ref. DIS/ CP/FT/notice/01  
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings!  
 

It is our pleasure to inform you that the Class Party will be held on 28th May 2023. Students will 

celebrate the occasion with fun and jubilance which will enhance their sociability and companionship. 

Students will wear modest, colorful dresses as they like and will bring delicious homemade dishes so 

that they can share with their friends. Grade and Name Tag must be attached to the tiffin boxes. 

Kindly acknowledge that food items have been mentioned in the diary.  

 

Each student must bring a water pot, a single plate, a napkin and a spoon to intake food in a 

decent manner.  

 

 

• Time: 9:30 am- 12:30 pm 
• Venue: Respective classroom 
• No classes will be held. 
• Parents are requested to provide the food to respective students. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Nazah Salawat 
Vice Principal  
DIS, Uttara (for Principal) 
 


